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FORUM 2017 

Save the Date 
Executive Forum 2017 

Since its founding in 2011, the Executive Forum has become an annual tradition that clients and 
Tyler staff look forward to. Because we had such an enthusiastic response to last year's meeting, 
we are continuing the tradition this year, just down the road from where we were in 2016, at the 
Montage Deer Valley Resort in beautiful Park City, Utah. For those of you who haven't joined us 
before, this is an invitation-only event for senior court, IT and elected officials from large 

Odyssey"' jurisdictions. There are a limited number of spaces available. 

This year's Executive Forum will beg in right after Labor Day, on the evening of Tuesday, Sept. 
5 , and continue through Thursday, Sept. 7. Plann ing is underway, and we are working on 
another terrific agenda. As always, there is no registration fee, so your only cost to attend will be 
travel and hotel. 

The Executive Forum will provide you with the opportunity to network with like-minded senior 
court officials and with Tyler senior management to establish relationships, share ideas and 
discuss innovative ways to solve business challenges that are common to other Odyssey clients. 

You will receive a more formal invitation and details about the agenda and costs early this 
summer. For now, please save the date on your calendar. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Graham 
President, Courts & Justice Division 
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Go Mobile. Go Cloud . Experience Tyler. 
Contact us : via email or call office I 5101 Tennyson Parkway, Plano, TX 75024 
Update your email preferences or unsubscribe; Canadians must opt-in to receive emails.[View privacy policy] 

https://market.tylertech.com/index.php/email/emailWebview?mkt_tok=eyJpljoiTWIOalp... 7/26/2017 


